
From: Richard Farris
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 12:53 PM
To: PSC Comments
Subject: 2024-00019- Cellco Partnership dba Verizon Wireless

The proposed tower is directly across the road from my father in-laws home at 4656
State Route 339 E, Sedalia, KY 42079. When we sit on the side porch where we gather
in the summer we will be staring right at the tower. It would work better if the tower were
moved west on the property so that it is not seen from the porch. I have pictures to
submit to show what I am talking about. Thank You.

Respectfully,
Richard Farris
121 Perry St
Mayfield
KY
42066
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